Lee, Chris
From: Bohl, James '

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 12:31 AM

To: Ken Yandel!

Cc: Lee, Chris

Subject: Re: 2202 S. Kinnickinnic Ave, - Faust building development site

Thanks. Will be added to the record, jb
Sent from my iPad

>0On Sep 15, 2015, at 12:16 AM, "Ken Yandel" <thirdcoastinvestors@amail.com> wrote:
>

> Greetings

>

> Please find attached letter strongiy supporting the proposed development at 2202 5. Kinnickinnic Ave.
> . ' .

> Thank you for your consideration.

>

> Kendrick Yandell _

> Third Coast Investors, LLC - Member

><Re 2202 S. Kinnickinnic Ave. Faust building development site.docx>




